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CORNISH PLANNING BOARD 

MINUTES 

APRIL 19, 2018  

The Cornish Planning Board met on Thursday, April 19, 2018, at 7pm in the Cornish Town 

Offices.  Members present were Bill Lipfert, Acting Chair, Mary Mancuso, Gail McKenzie, and 

Lyle Parry; Scott Baker, Selectman; and Heidi Jaarsma, Secretary. 

Bill Lipfert called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 

Approval of Minutes 

Gail McKenzie made a motion to approve the 3/15/18 minutes with several edits.  Scott Baker 

seconded the motion, and the vote of the Board was in the affirmative. 

Mary Mancuso made a motion to approve the 4/5/18 minutes.  Gail McKenzie seconded the 

motion, and the vote of the Board was in the affirmative. 

Filion Properties, LLC – Preliminary Discussion re: Subdivision, NH Route 12A  

Mr. Filion contacted the Board earlier in the day to cancel the preliminary discussion. 

Other Business 

The State will begin paving Saint Gaudens Road in early May. Work is expected to be completed 

in late June. 

The Board discussed Class VI road policy. 

Mary Mancuso made a motion to adjourn.  Gail McKenzie seconded the motion, and the meeting 

was adjourned at 7:47 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Heidi M. Jaarsma 

 

 


